From: Wayne Price

To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov

Cc: Wayne Price; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD; swkfc@aol.com denis Schoenhofer
Subject: Agua Sucia-East Shugrat Field - Start of Action Plan

Date: Monday, October 2, 2017 12:22:31 PM

Dear OCD and BLM,

I have been hired by AS to assist them in their Environmental Area. | notice several E-mails went back and forth
concerning recent spills and the proper subsequent reporting. | understand you had requested from AS on several
different occasions to submit the properly filled out C-141. It appeared that AS finally got these reports in to you
and you accepted them for the file.

I have reviewed these C-141’s and unfortunately there still appears to be some discrepancies. It looks like the form
showed these sites were in Chavez County, in which they are actually located in Eddy County.

You can either correct them like Maxey does over in Hobbs, or | can resubmit. If you want me to resubmit, just let
me know and | will do that ASAP. We apologize for this inconvenience on your offices.

Starting Today, all C-141’s will have a second peer reviewed before being submitted. In the future please address
all environmental issues to Price LLC. Feel free to use E-mail.

In addition, I plan on performing a Phase | Audit of the entire field and will want to meet with both OCD and BLM
in the very near future.

Sincerely,

Wayne Price-Price LLC

312 Encantado Rifge CT NE
Rio Rancho, NM 87124
wayneprice77@earthlink.net
505-715-2809
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